

[image: ]

 P.O. BOX 49, PIERCETON, IN 46562




[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Pierceton Chamber of Commerce is proud to announce Kelsea Designs has been selected as our 2018 November Member of the Month. Kelsea Designs opened their store front in downtown Pierceton in 2014. Since then owner, Kelsea DeGaetano, has taken an active role in our growing Pierceton Chamber of Commerce thus we are honored to spotlight her personal business efforts during this month. 
Prior to opening the storefront of Kelsea Designs, Mrs. DeGaetano was found running Kelsea Designs from her private residence since 2010, doing furniture repurposing and refurbishing. Being in 4-H for nine years, she got hands on experience through the woodworking project; and working beside her father who owned a construction company she gained many skills leading to the beginnings of Kelsea Designs. DeGaetano’s love for customizing and refurbishing furniture flourished. As she stated, “My favorite part about what I do is reimagining and reinventing pieces I find, and giving old things a new beautiful life.” 
Within the store front, customers can find a wide variety of items, that are truly unique and one of a kind, including all things vintage, primitive, rustic, and industrial items. Such items include; suitcases and crates are reimagined as home décor or storage units, an industrial key holder is a unique rotating jewelry holder, and vintage ornaments that can be the final touch to your upcoming holiday decorating. Kelsea Designs also specializes in repurposed lighting, with examples throughout the store, lights made from birdcages, pots, buckets and even vintage car pieces. 
Are you looking for just the right item to finish a display in your own home; looking for that unique item to get that picky person on your holiday shopping list? Do you want to find a piece of furniture to try the latest DIY project on your to do list? Kelsea Designs offers a Pickin’ Room, in the back of the store, that customers can pick from chairs, tables, cabinets, dressers and more ready to be refurbished by the new owner! Customers will also have the opportunity to purchase items from Kelsea Designs at her booth at the annual Heritage Primitive Show at Pierceton Elementary School on December 1st 2018 from 9am-3pm. 
Make sure to follow Kelsea Designs on Facebook as upcoming deals and new items are routinely posted as the shop floor is restocked weekly. Kelsea Designs will also be participating in Shop Small on Saturday, November 24th with specials in the store from 10am-4pm. Do you have an idea or a piece of furniture that you are wanting to see repurposed to bring a new beautiful life to? Kelsea Designs offers quotes by contacting her through call or text at 1-574-551-0302 or via message through Facebook: Kelsea Designs.
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